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Easter Reading Bingo       

Compe��on 

The children will be coming home with a 

reading bingo card that they can complete 

over the Easter holidays. 

The idea is that the children read a wide 

selec�on of texts and develop an idea of 

what they like best. 

All they need to do is read, date when 

they read, put the �tle and one fact.  For 

younger children, parents are encouraged 

to help and support as much as they need. 

Completed Reading Bingo cards can be  

returned to school on the first day back 

a$er the holiday, a winner from each class 

will be drawn from a hat and they will get 

a special prize. 

Keep reading! 

HOMETIME HOMETIME HOMETIME HOMETIME  

To ensure our children are safe at home�me, please let the classroom staff know 

in advance if your child will be collected by someone who is not on their pick up 

list.  The pick up lists are kept securely in the classroom, if you need to update 

their pick up list please speak to a staff member in your child’s class. 

 Thank you for your support. 

Happy Easter 

As this is the last newsle.er of the Spring Term, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a 

very Happy Easter.  Have a well deserved break and we will see you all at the start of the Summer 

Term on Tuesday 23rd April. 



Congratula�ons 

Congratula�ons to Mrs Wolfenden who will be ge3ng married during the Easter    

Holidays.  She will be Mrs Radcliffe when she returns, we wish the happy couple all 

the best for their future together. 

Easter Bunny Bingo 

Thank you to everyone who came to our 

Easter Bunny Bingo—We raised £328.00 for 

School Funds.   

Congratula�ons to the  winners.  

 A huge THANK YOU to everyone who       

donated chocolate for the hampers, it is 

very much appreciated. 

Y6 Bag Pack 

Well done to our Year Six class who 

raised £327.94 which has been used to 

subsidise their residen�al to             

Kingswood.  For the children who are 

staying in school their share will be 

used for fun ac�vi�es during the week. 

Thank you to TESCO for allowing us to 

collect and all our helpers on the day, 

we couldn’t have done it without you.  

Easter Egg Compe��on 

A huge WELL DONE to all the children who took part in our Reading themed ‘Decorate an 

Egg’ Compe��on, It was extremely difficult to judge, as they were all fantas�c, however the 

staff chose 6 overall winners.  As you can see we have some very talented children. 


